
 
 

 
 

 

Date: 24 February 2022 

 
To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject: Clarifications Letter No. 1 – RFQ HQ-2022-031 

 
Clarifications Letter No: 1 

 
Reference is made to IDLO RFQ HQ_2022_031 issued on 23 February 2022 for the procurement of Printing 

Services through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 
English Version 
 

1. Please specify the cover thickness. 
• 2.5  millimeters  

 
2. Please specify the Bookbinding. 

•  Case binding / perfect binding 
 
Italian Version 
 

1. Potete specificare la Grammatura della Copertina? 

• Spessore 2.5 millimetri 
 

2. Potete specificare il tipo di Rilegatura? 

• Brossura Fresata 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned RFQ. All other terms and 
conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
Headquarters Procurement Unit IDLO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://context.reverso.net/translation/english-italian/millimeters

	From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit

